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ADVISORY NO. 128

TOPIC: ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION OF CLAIM DATA

Attached to this Advisory is a notice to all carriers that was provided to Flahive, Ogden &
Latson as your Commission representative. Also attached is an executive advisory.

All of these releases relate to electronic submission of claims data. In these information
releases, the Commission is providing further notification of their intention to require carrier
electronic submission of information contained in the First Report of Injury, the Employer's
Supplemental Report, and the TWCC-21.

The Commission is hosting an EDI Seminar on June 16, 1994, beginning at 9:00 a.m. at
the Embassy Suites North in Austin, Texas. This seminar will introduce Texas carriers and
Third Party Administrators to the project. It is suggested that computer technical representatives
and/or information analysts, and/or a representative from the claims processing function attend.
However, the discussion will be technical and have to do with data transmission.

In addition to these notices, Flahive, Ogden & Latson received in excess of 150 pages of
proposed electronic data interchange definitions, proposed forms and submission scenarios. If
you are interested in participating in this project, attending the seminar, or for any reason want
copies, we will have them reproduced upon request and made available to you.

If you desire a copy of this additional data, please contact Patsy Shelton at Flahive,
Ogden & Latson at (512) 479-5321 ext. 234.
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